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Future NUMC Rally Dates 
      

2020   Florida       
2021   Texas 

2022  Missouri 
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This is to let everyone know that Marvin 
Sloan had a stroke over a year ago and 
will not be able to serve as President 
this year.  The Executive Board with 
Elaine Jacksonô s help will carry on. 
Our prayers go out to Marvin & Cheryl 
as they continue to deal with circum-
stances now. 
 
WANTED 
We need someone to step up and serve 
as storekeeper for the rest of the year 
and 2021. Sheryl Sloan stepped up in 
the past to fill the need and now she 
needs to focus on carrying for Marvin 
and herself. Please email Lois Solly at 
losana@aol.com 
 
NOTICE 
All executive board members, please 
send your reports to Lois Solly at losa-
na@aol.com asap so Florida can get 
these in the National Rally program 
books. Thanks! 
 

Looking to Jesus as we go 
Blueberry Hill RV Resort,   Bushnell, Fl.  

April 29 - May 3, 2020  

1st Vice President Report 

The April National Rally is fast approach-
ing and they have a great rally planned. 
Please keep all of them in your prayers 
especially Marvin and Sheryl Sloan as 
they find a "new normal" in their lives. 
Chapter 16 is continuing to make pro-
gress on plans for the 2021 National 
Rally in Glen Rose, Texas. We will have 
lots of information available for you at 
the Florida Rally, plus lots of things in the 
silent auction. Hope to see many of you 
there. Blessed to serve. 
WANTED 
We need someone with LVN or RN to 
volunteer to serve as national nurse.  
 
 Elaine Jackson 

mailto:losana@aol.com
mailto:losana@aol.com
mailto:losana@aol.com
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FROM YOUR NATIONAL COORDINATOR 
 I have been working on updating the 
NUMC web-site.   
Have not had response from 6 chapters 
as of Feb. 18.  This could be due to our 
overall shrinking numbers. 
I am looking at doing away with the cur-
rent web-site and going to a Facebook 
page.   
If ANYONE has any suggestions, please 
contact me.   
See you in Florida. 
Terry Hines        dxter@att.net 
 
I have finally posted my photos of the 
2019 rally - including the chapter group 
photos to the site below.  I included the 
2017 rally photos  
Feel free to download photos and/or for-
ward this email to members. 
 
https://www.facebook.com/pg/NUMC-Trinity-
Travelers-Chapter-21-220852631260342/
photos/?ref=page_internal 

Membership Secretary 
The dues and officersô lists have all been 
received and we are at 165 members. I 
hope we can keep pushing to gain new 
members. We are seeing the results of 
an aging membership and this will re-
quire us to get out of our comfort zone 
and take on some tasks as a group. I 
hope we can continue our National Ral-
lies as I thought Maine was a great rally. 
We need help for our 2022 Rally and 
some help for two of our current Officers 
because of health reasons. I am willing 
to help the Storekeeper; however, we 
need to bend the rules. Our By-Laws 
state one person cannot hold two offices. 
The Membership Sec works with the 
Storekeeper on all new members now. 
Lots to think about for a very special or-
ganization. 

https://www.facebook.com/pg/NUMC-Trinity-Travelers-Chapter-21-220852631260342/photos/?ref=page_internal
https://www.facebook.com/pg/NUMC-Trinity-Travelers-Chapter-21-220852631260342/photos/?ref=page_internal
https://www.facebook.com/pg/NUMC-Trinity-Travelers-Chapter-21-220852631260342/photos/?ref=page_internal
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Publicity Secretary 
You can always view/print the newsletter 
from our web site @ umcampers.org. 
 
Next newsletter deadline is May  20th.   
 
Keep sending  your news, mission pro-
jects or other info for inquiring minds to 
see whatôs going on with your chapters. 
 
Pictures at:  https://www.facebook.com/pg/
NUMC-Trinity-Travelers-Chapter-21-
220852631260342/photos/?ref=page_internal 

 
 

Chapter 13 Kymeth Kampers KY) 
 
2020 OFFICERS 

President: Lynda Weeks  
Vice President: Larry Martin 
Treasurer: Becky Distler  
Secretary: Paula Martin  
Wagon master: Ken Distler  
Chaplain: Ron Weeks  

  
2020 CAMPING SCHEDULE 
January 31-February 1ððð-Bardstown  
United Methodist Church 
April 24-26-----------------------Lake Malone 
(CAMPERS APPRECIATION)  
May 15-17--------------------------Moutardier 
June 12-14----------------ð--------------Axtel 
(CHANGE OF DATE) 
July 17-19-----------------------The Narrowôs 
August 21-23-------------------Baileyôs Point 
September 25-27-ðð----Big Bone Licks 
State Park 
October 16-18------Taylorsville State Park 
  
GROWING OLDER 
NOW, the moral is, as this tale unfolds,  
That, for you and me, who are growing 
old, 
Itôs better to say, ñIôm fineò with a grin 
Than to tell everyone the shape we are 
in! 
 

From the Chaplain———- 
Dear  friends, 
As I write this article, we have just  be-
gan the season of Lent.  40 days of re-
flection, soul searching, and preparation 
for Good Friday and then Easter, the 
high point of the Christian Year. 
Ash Wednesday begins a period of re-
flection and introspection, leading up to 
Jesusô crucifixion on Good Friday and 
resurrection on Easter Sunday.  Many of 
you probably wore a cross of ashes on 
your forehead as a sign of penitence 
and baptism remembrance.  This cross 
identifies you as one of Godôs family in 
Christ. 
As a part of Godôs family, we NUMC 
members gather each year to celebrate 
our friendship and shared interest  
(camping, traveling, etc).  We worship, 
share meals, play games, laugh, sing 
together and just enjoy being friends 
and followers of Christ. 
Iôm looking forward to seeing you in Flor-
ida.  Have a blessed Easter and safe 
travels. 
Tom 

https://www.facebook.com/pg/NUMC-Trinity-Travelers-Chapter-21-220852631260342/photos/?ref=page_internal
https://www.facebook.com/pg/NUMC-Trinity-Travelers-Chapter-21-220852631260342/photos/?ref=page_internal
https://www.facebook.com/pg/NUMC-Trinity-Travelers-Chapter-21-220852631260342/photos/?ref=page_internal
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Send Teri Dykman a message if you 
want to purchase any of our bracelets. 
We are looking forward to a great 2020 
and wish everyone good health and 
good travels. 

Trish Rowe, Newsletter Editor 

Chapter 19  Hill Country Roadrunners 
The Hill Country Road Runners met for 
their annual ñChristmasò Luncheon Janu-
ary 11 at BackWoods BBQ Restaurant in 
Fredericksburg TX with 19 in attend-
ance.  A wonderful time was had by all 
with current members, past members 
who no longer can camp with us, and 
even visitors, new to the group. 
Our next campout is March 10-14 at Big 
Chief Campground in Burnet TX.  If you 
want to join us, call the campground and 
tell them youôre with our group.   
In April several of us plan to attend the 
National Rally in Florida.  We are really 
looking forward to seeing everyone 
again and being a part of this fun time. 
We are involved in a mission project 
right now that we are excited about.  A 
group from the Dripping Springs United 
Methodist Church is going to Panama in 
July and we are sending a suitcase full 
of toys for the children they see there.  
Weôre sending wooden cars and trucks 
for the boys and small 5 inch baby dolls 
in crocheted snugglies for the girls.  Sev-
eral years ago we sent toys like these to 
Mexico but we are unable to continue 
sending them there, so were happy to 
find this outlet.  The only issue we have 
encountered with this project is that we 
can only find ñpinkò babies ï not dark 
skinned ones.  If any of you know of a 
resource that is reasonable in cost, 
please pass this info on to us.  I even 
tried to dye one of ours in strong tea, but 
it didnôt work.  Eager to see if any of you 
can help. 
We continue to make bracelets support-
ing our mission.  We have expanded to 
include bracelets for the different branch-
es of the military with the color of the 
beads reflecting the particular branch. 

[continued on next column] 

Chapter 16  Sojourners 
We had a cold rainy campout at Mitchell 
RV Park in Perrin in Feb. We had a 
warm time in the meeting room planning 
for the Texas rally 2021 and playing 
games. Wed we enjoyed Mexican food 
in Mineral Wells and returned to a sunny 
campground. The March campout is at 
Aldersgate Enrichment Center in Early, 
TX. All 8 campsites have been reserved 
with some staying in nearby Brownwood. 
This is our chapter mission project. The 
center is dedicated to enriching the lives 
of adults with disabilities by providing a 
home for many of them and a vocational 
employment program. April finds us 
camping in Hillsboro at NTAC before 
several rigs head to sunny Florida for the 
National Rally. Hope to see y'all there.  
Crystal Jackson, Newsletter Editor 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Charles Wright  #1427  Chapter 16 
Husband of Billie 
Died 1-17-2020 
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An Irish Prayer for 
You 

 

May God grant you alwaysé 
A sunbeam to warm you, 

A moonbeam to charm you, 
A sheltering angel 

So nothing can harm you, 
Laughter to cheer you, 

Faithful friends near you, 
And whenever you pray,  

Heaven to hear you. 

Chapter 22  North Florida 
Chapter 22 has been busy working on 
the final arrangements for our Bushnell 
National Rally coming up on April 29-
May 3, 2020.  We have extended the 
deadline for rally registration forms to be 
submitted, the final date has changed 
from February 28 to March 15. Some 
reminders: all reservations for RV sites 
or cabins are made directly with the 
campground at Blueberry Hill at 877- 
451-2040.  Blueberry Hill will honor the 
$35.00 rally rate for the days of the rally, 
before and after.  Also, those of you who 
are interested in a cabin, the rate is 
$130.00 per night. Weekly rates offer 
the best price. April 29- May 3, the 
weekly rate for cabins are $388.59 
($55.51 per night). The weekly rate for 
April 27 ï May 3 is $411.15 ($58.74). Be 
sure to tell them you are with the NUMC 
rally.  Paying the weekly rate is cheaper 
even if you only use 4 days. 
ALL RESERVATIONS handled by the 
campground. 
 
Registration packets with your checks 
should be mailed to: Carolyn Carter at 
25815 Gift Shop Road, Opp, AL 36467.  
She can be reached by phone at 904-
252-1415 or email: 
bccarter60@centurylink.net.   
 
We still need confirmation from the 
chapters for any snacks, refreshments, 
door prizes and/or gift cards you can 
provide.  Please let Carolyn know what 
you can contribute. We appreciate your 
generosity.   
We are still looking for a song leader, is 
that you? We want to hear your funny or 
harrowing RV/camping stories, so write 
them down now!  

 
 
 

Chapter 19  Hill Country Roadrunners 
OFFICERS 
    President           David Jacobs 
    Vice President    Trish Rowe 
    Secretary           Teri Dykman 
    Treasurer           Gayle Shirey 
    Wagon Master     Ken Martin 
    Newsletter          Trish Rowe 
 
2020 CAMPING SCHEDULE 
March 11-14   Big Chief RV Resort, Burnet, TX 
April 29-30  May 1-3   National:  Bushnell, FL 
May 27-30    Buena Visita, Evant, TX 
July   8-11   Peach Country RV Park, Stonewall, 
TX 
September 9-12   Oakwood RV Resort, Freder-
icksburg, TX 
October 7-11    TX Round Up  Oakwood RV Re-
sort, Fredericksburg, TX 
November 11-14   Colorado Landing RV Park, 
LaGrange, TX 
 

about:blank
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National United Methodist Campers  
REGISTRATION FOR THE 2020 NATIONAL RALLY  

April 29 ð May 3, 2020  

Blueberry Hill RV Resort, 6233 Lowery St. Bushnell, FL 33513  

 
 

LAST NAME ______________________________    FIRST _________________________   SPOUSE _________________ 

 

NUMC # ________   CHAPTER  #________ STATE ____________ E-MAIL  _______________________ 

HOME TEL (____) _________________   CELL  (____) _______________   

 

EMERGENCY CONTACT INFORMATION:  

 

NAME ____________________________ RELATIONSHIP  _________________________      

      TELEPHONE _____________________________ 

CALL CAMPGROUND FOR RESERVATIONS AND/OR CABIN RENTAL: (877) -451 -2040)  

RALLY RATE is $35.00.   Blueberry Hill will honor the $35.00 rally rate for the 
days of the rally, before and after.    You may be able to use your Good Sam or Mili-

tary rate before or after the rally.   
 

It is highly recommended that you only pay for 1 night  for the rally days 

and 1 night  for extra days ( before or after the rally ) to reserve your 
campsite and to avoid rigid cancellation fees, should you need to cancel. 
You may prefer to pay in full before arriving to avoid lengthy lines at 
registration.  
 

DINNERS:   WEDNESDAY & THURSDAY   -   ON YOUR OWN 
 

FRIDAY  5/1   Fried Chicken Nugget Dinner $13.00        X ________ # OF PERSONS =  $   ________              

SATURDAY  5/02 BBQ                 $13.00          X ________ # OF PERSONS =  $_________                     

SATURDAY, Presidentôs breakfast    FREE          X ________ # OF PERSONS =  $           0.00 

RALLY REGISTRATION FEE         $         45.00
  
RALLY GOLF SHIRTS @ $15.00:    _____ S ____M _____L _____XL ____XXL      
       _____XXXL                 $                      
                      TOTAL             
$___________ 
 

MAIL REGISTRATION FORM WITH CHECK PAYABLE to NUMC CHAPTER 22 to: 
Carolyn Carter, 25815 Gift Shop Road, Opp, AL 36467 

       Phone: 904-252-1415   Email: bccarter60@ centurylink.net  
 

MAKE A COPY OF YOUR RESERVATION FORM FOR YOUR RECORDS 

REGISTRATION DEADLINE IS March 15, 2020  

Arrival date and site number reserved______________________________________  
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Rally Schedule 
Wednesday, April 29, 2020 
  Set up camp site and register 
  7:00 PM Meet & Greet 
Thursday, April 30, 2020 
   9:00 Official Opening Ceremony for Rally 2020 
Friday, May 1, 2020 
  Free time 
  5:15 PM Devotions  
  5:30 Dinner,  
  6:30 Entertainment     
Saturday, May 2, 2020 
  8:30 AM Presidentôs Breakfast 
  9:30 AM Devotion, Communion, Memorial Service 
 10:00 AM Chapter Pictures 
  1:00 PM Business Meeting 
  4:00 PM Entertainment 
  5:30 PM Dinner 
Sunday, May 3, 2020 
  8:30 AM Morning Snacks 
  9:00 AM Devotion, Closing Ceremony 

 
See You Soon!!!!! 
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 National United Methodist Campers, Inc. 
Sandra Shouse, Publicity Secretary 
1030 Meadow View Dr 
Webb City  MO  64870 

Address Service Requested 

                   YOU ARE WELCOME 
         WWW.UMCAMPERS.ORG 

DO YOU  WANT TO FAST THIS LENT 
Fast from hurting words & say kind words 
Fast rom sadness & be filled with gratitude 
Fast from anger & be filled with patience 
Fast from pessimism & be filled with hope 
Fast from worries & have trust in God 
Fast from complaints & contemplate simplicity 
Fast from pressures & be prayerful 
Fast from bitterness & fill your hearts with joy 
Fast from selfishness & be compassionate to others 
Fast from grudges & be reconciled 
Fast from words & be silent so you can listen 


